
Responsible Indoor Visits STARTING 3-19-2021 

For Assisted Living and Hearthstone: 

Visits may occur in rooms; visitors will be limited to no more than 2 in a room and will be scheduled for 

45 minutes available every day.     

Visiting hours will be 9am until 4pm Sunday through Saturday. 

Any resident that is uncomfortable with in room visits, may schedule indoor visits with the 2nd floor Unit 

Coordinator and that policy will then be followed.  

*Scheduling for 4th floor in room visits will be accomplished by calling the 2nd floor Unit 

Coordinator.  

*Scheduling for Hearthstone will be accomplished by calling Jessica Ward 262-473- 2140 x 1140. 

Visitors will enter through the main entrance and complete the screening questionnaire, symptom 

monitoring, and have their temperature taken.   

• If the visitor answers any question YES, or showing any symptoms, they will be asked to 

delay their visit until symptoms subside and they will be asked to seek outside COVID-19 

testing.  

• If the visitor answers NO to all questions the visit will take place. 

All visitors will be required to sign in with Name, Phone Number, Resident visiting, Time in and Time out.  

The number of resident visits (2 visitor max per resident) to both locations will be limited to 2 per 

“wing”, (i.e.: 2 on North side and 2 on South side) during the visiting hours.  

We will provide medical grade masks when in facility.  Masks are mandatory,  must be worn while 

visiting and proper hand sanitation is required.  

Visitors are to go directly to the resident room- not stopping to speak with other residents, staff, or 

other visitors. 

If a positive case of COVID-19 in either resident or staff occurs VISITS WILL STOP IMMEDIATELY. 

Visitors are going to enter the main entrance and complete the questionnaire and have their temp 

taken.  Hearthstone visitors will use the main entrance at Hearthstone. 

Visitors will be asked to review the Core Principles of COVID-19 Infection Prevention and sign that you 

fully understand and will comply with said Principles.  

Any visitor non-compliance with this policy will be asked to leave, if any disorderly conduct occurs local 

Law Enforcement will be called which could result in being unable to visit your loved one in the future.  

 


